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To:  Neighbourhood Planning <neighbourhoodplanning@hart.gov.uk>

I wish to support the new evidence contained in the draft version of the above relating 

to all the gaps.  These gaps are between Crookham Village and the  surrounding areas of 

Church Crookham, Fleet and Dogmersfield  

Such gaps are important and necessary to prevent the joining up of the village to the 

encroaching sprawl of Fleet and Church Crookham.  They are needed to maintain the 

existing character and independent setting of the Village.

I lived in the Village for 28 years before moving a short distance away, but still return to 

walk one or more of the several footpaths which criss cross the village, and the Canal 

with it's tow path.  There are still rural views  which can be enjoyed from several vantage 

points in the Village.

These gaps therefore must be maintained in order to preserve such enjoyment; long 

may they last.

John Holmes,
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